
Altair to Announce Third Quarter 2017 Financial Results on November 30, 2017

November 16, 2017

TROY, Mich., Nov. 16, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Altair Engineering (NASDAQ:ALTR)  today announced it will release its financial results for the
third quarter of 2017, ended September 30, 2017, after the market close on Thursday, November 30, 2017.  On that day, management will hold a
conference call and webcast at 5:00 p.m. ET (2:00 p.m. PT) to review and discuss the Company’s results for the third quarter.  A recorded version of
this webcast will be available after the call and accessible at http://investor.altair.com.

       

What:   Altair’s Third Quarter 2017 Financial Results Conference Call

When:   Thursday, November 30, 2017

Time:   5:00 p.m. ET

Live Call:   (866) 754-5204, Domestic

    (636) 812-6621, International

Replay:   (855) 859-2056, Passcode 8985778, Domestic

    (404) 537-3406, Passcode 8985778, International

Webcast:   http://investor.altair.com (live and replay)

     

About Altair

Altair is focused on the development and broad application of simulation technology to synthesize and optimize designs, processes and decisions for
improved business performance. With more than 2,000 employees, Altair is headquartered in Troy, Michigan, USA and operates 68 offices throughout
24 countries. Today, Altair serves more than 5,000 customers across broad industry segments. To learn more, please visit www.altair.com.
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